
BOARD of SUPERVISORS 

March 13, 2017 

Lisa Gibson 
Acting Environmental Review Officer 
Planning Department 
1650 Mission Street, Ste. 400 
San Francisco, CA 94103 

Dear Ms. Gibson: 

City Hall 
Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 

San Francisco 94102-4689 
Tel. No. 554-5184 
Fax No. 554-5163 

TDD/TTY No. 554-5227 

File No. 170240 

On March 7, 2017, Supervisor Tang introduced the following proposed legislation: 

File No. 170240 

Ordinance amending the Police Code to require employers to provide 
employees breaks and a location for lactation and to have a policy 
regarding lactation in the workplace that specifies a process by which an 
employee will make a request for accommodation, defines minimum 
standards for lactation accommodation spaces, requires that newly 
constructed or renovated buildings designated for certain uses include 
lactation rooms, and outlines lactation accommodation best practices; 
amending the Building Code to specify the technical specifications of 
lactation rooms for new or renovated buildings designated for certain use; 
making findings, including environmental findings and findings regarding 
the California Health and Safety Code; and directing the Clerk of the Board 
of Supervisors to forward this Ordinance to the California Building 
Standards Commission upon final passage. 

This legislation is being transmitted to you for environmental review. 

Attachment 

Angela alvillo, Clerk of the Board 

By: Ali a ~o~lative Deputy Director 
Land Use and Transportation Committee 

c: Joy Navarrete, Environmental Planning 
Jeanie Poling, Environmental Planning 

Not defined as a project under CEQA 
Guidelines Sections 15060(c) and 15378 
because it does not result in a physical change 
in the environment. 
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